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November 11, 2008     BY E-MAIL and CANADA POST 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 

Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. 2009 Rate Application 
OEB Case EB-2008-0237 

 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. would like to request an extension to the current due 
date of November 17, 2008 for interrogatory responses.  Due to resource constraints, 
additional time will be required to compile and present further data related to OEB Staff 
interrogatory “8.1 – Continuity Schedule for Regulatory Assets”, based on clarification 
received today from OEB staff regarding the scope of the required information.  An 
extension to November 26, 2008 is requested.     
 
Responses to other interrogatories will be submitted earlier, as soon as completed. 
 
 
Yours truly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jim Huntingdon, President 
 
Cc VECC, SEC, Energy Probe, OEB case manager 
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